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Invitation of Bids/Proposals for Professional Cleaning Services

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan, New York invites bids from reputable professional cleaning services providing
companies for cleaning services at Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations, New York. The interested firms
may submit their bids/proposals in sealed envelopes directly to the Head of Chancery at the address given below by
29 February 2016 at (1200 hrs) positively. The Pakistan Mission, however, has the right to reject any or all bids
without any reason or explanation. For survey of building please contact:

Mr. Athar Ahmad

Permanent Mission of Pakistan, New York

8 East, 65 Street, New York, NY-10065

Ph: 212-879-8600 x 147

Fax: 212-744-7348

Email: athar700@yahoo.com

Posted: February 09 2016
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